
Progenity Featured in Gastroenterology & Endoscopy News

January 8, 2020

Highlighting our work to improve the diagnosis and management of patients with small intestinal bacterial overgrowth (SIBO).

Progenity was featured in Gastroenterology & Endoscopy News for our work on a capsule that improves the diagnosis and management of patients
with small intestinal bacterial overgrowth (SIBO).

See the full article here.

In the Pipeline

Learn more about our Precision Medicine product pipeline.

Learn more. >

https://www.gastroendonews.com/In-the-News/Article/12-19/In-the-Pipeline-A-Capsule-for-Diagnosing-SIBO/56704
https://www.progenity.com/precision-medicine

